Keely and Kevin Oppermann

Highland Spring Farm
2586 Lalor Rd
Oregon, WI 53575

Dear Marie and Heidi,

We strongly support the project “Building sustainable relationships around the use of grazing
cover crops on dairy and livestock farms in Southern Wisconsin” to increase the use of grazing
COVEr Crops.

Currently, we graze permanent pasture, but we would like to start grazing late fall cover crops
after sweet corn harvest. In addition, we are interested in planting and grazing cover crops in
years between sweet corn plantings to better improve our crop rotation.

We will provide stocking density data as well as economic data to support the project.
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Owner

Highland Spring Farm




